Kittitas County
Solid Waste

Agenda Staff Report

AGENDA DATE:
4/6/2010

ACTION REQUESTED:
Reguest to set a public hearing for April 20, 2010, at 2:00 pm.

BACKGROUND:
Kittitas County Solid Waste currently has a contract with Waste Mangement to operate the transfer stations.
The current contract will expire on June 30, 2010.

The Solid Waste Department went our for RFQ for the operation of the transfer station and on November
13, 2009 the RFQ were due and only one was received from Waste Mangement.

The Solid Waste Department has been working with Waste Management and the Prosecutors office to come
up with a contract that would be acceptable to the County.

The new contract will require that the Solid Waste Department raise fees for the disposal of Garbage.

INTERACTION:
Waste Management and the Prosecutors Office.

RECOMMENDATION:
| recommend that the Board approval to set a Public Hearing for April 20, 2010 at 2:00 pm.

HANDLING:

LEAD STAFF:
Patti Johnson



